
Welcome to Welcome to

12 August 2012

 Announcements
Next Sunday will be a special recognition of new chapters.  We will 
recognize our High School Seniors who have graduated this year.  We 
are also going to Ordain Alan Hill into the Gospel Ministry.  There will 
be several guests in for the day.  The Seniors will receive chairs with 
our greetings written on the canvas seats.  A reception to honor Al will 
follow the morning worship and all are invited to stay and celebrate 
how God has worked so tremendously, and will continue to work!

There will be a Board meeting 22 August 2012 – 7:00pm.  There will 
be a time of worship and the handling of a few housekeeping matters. 
As always, these meetings are open for all who would like to attend. 
We would request that everyone bathe our meetings in prayer.

If you have questions about the bible, about our church, about life, 
please write it on a slip of paper and put it in the Question Box at the 
Welcome Center.  Beginning 29 August, we will take the 5th 

Wednesday evenings’ and look at the possible answers.  Let’s stuff the 
Question Box with interesting items to discuss together.

Please let Pastor Tom know if you desire to read scripture, usher, assist 
at communion or any other area of ministry in our church.  Please pray 
how God would like to use your gifts.

                      Sermon Notes                                        

Foundational Truths

 of the Early Church

Acts 3.25-4.22

1.  We are Heirs of the Covenant  - 3.24-25

2.  We are __________________ by Persecution – 4.1-4

• It Proves We Are _____________________.

• It ________________ All That Isn’t of Him.

• It Pulls Us _____________________ to Him
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